
Holliston Open Space Committee Meeting Minutes 

April 25, 2022 

Room 200, Holliston Town Hall 

 

Committee Members Attending: Lixy Carey, Matt Hodgdon, Carrie Marsh Loscocco, Ann Marie Pilch 

 

Ms. Carey called the meeting to order at 7:01pm. 

 

Ms. Loscocco made a motion to approve the minutes of March7, 2022; Mr. Hodgdon seconded. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

Ms. Carey had circulated a draft letter to owners of property with open space interest. The letter is 

intended to make property owners aware of the Open Space Committee’s role to facilitate protection of 

open space and provide contact information for owners who might be interested in learning more. The 

Committee discussed the letter and made revisions. The Committee then reviewed its targeted 

acquisition list to narrow down those who will be sent the letter at this time. 

 

Mr. Kilkelly has not yet submitted a letter of resignation but if he has missed five consecutive meetings, 

that will suffice. Ms. Pilch will check the minutes. 

 

The Committee will meet next on May 23 or June 5. Ms. Carey will follow up. 

 

Mr. Hodgdon made a motion to adjourn at 8:18pm; Ms. Loscocco seconded. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Approved on September 1, 2022 

 

 


